
 

 

 

 

Accord Panel Chair, Mary O’Kane and 
Professor Martin Betts share their insights 
on the higher education review. 
 
Campus Review, published 6 March 2023 

You can read the opinion piece published by the Campus Review and written by Accord Panel Chair 

Mary O’Kane and Co-founder of HEDx Professor Martin Betts. 

 

To listen to the podcast, please visit HEDx podcast Episode 66 - Bringing bold big ideas into the 

University Accord  

 

Opportunities for submissions to the Accord Discussion Paper close 11 April 2023. Please share your 

views and ideas with us. 

 

https://www.campusreview.com.au/2023/03/where-are-the-uni-accords-big-ideas-that-will-change-higher-ed-for-good-opinion/
https://www.campusreview.com.au/2023/03/where-are-the-uni-accords-big-ideas-that-will-change-higher-ed-for-good-opinion/
https://www.campusreview.com.au/2023/03/where-are-the-uni-accords-big-ideas-that-will-change-higher-ed-for-good-opinion/
https://hedx.com.au/podcast-hedx-episode-66/
https://hedx.com.au/podcast-hedx-episode-66/
https://www.education.gov.au/about-us/consultations/consultation-discussion-paper
https://www.education.gov.au/about-us/consultations/consultation-discussion-paper

